222 FAIRVIEW AVENUE NORTH, SEATTLE WASHINGTON 98109-5312 (206) 624-3900

C ¢ R F O R A T I O K ® FACSIMILE (206) 624-7215

November 24, 2003

Carole J. Washburn, Secretary

Washington Utilities & Trangportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Subject: Docket No. UG-011073 — Proposed Rule Making
Dear Ms. Washburn:
Thank you for the opportunity to comment upon the subject proposed rule making. Cascade

Natural Gas Corporation’ s written comments on the November 7, 2003 proposed master meter
rules are provided in the attached report.

Sincerdly,

Keth A. Messner
Fipeline Safety Engineer
(206) 381-6734
kmeissne@cngc.com

Attachment
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